
 
 

 

 
 

 

HPMS E-Mail  

Date: 	 May 15, 2013 

Subject: 	 Correction to Request for Public Comment on the revised PACE Level II 
Reporting Guidance Memo 

Please note the following correction to the HPMS memo entitled "Request for Public Comment 
on the revised PACE Level II Reporting Guidance" issued on May 9, 2013.  The correct email 
address for comments is PACEGuidanceComments@cms.hhs.gov. All comments are due by 5 
p.m. EDT Friday, May 24, 2013. 

If you have any questions please contact Anitra Johnson at Anitra.Johnson@cms.hhs.gov. 
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